
LVES PTO General Board Meeting  

Date: April 9, 2019 6:01 pm 

 

In Attendance: 

• Cristy Densman – President     

• Megan Nichols – VP of Events (absent) 

• Chasity Hill – VP of Marketing 

• Christina Trahan – VP of Volunteers (absent) 

• Beth Dean – Membership Secretary  

• Christine Johnson – Recording Secretary 

• Kristi Cobb –Treasurer 

• Camile Deppe – PTO Member 

• Amy Martin – PTO Member 

• Jocelyn Dirienzo – PTO Member 

• Kathy Ball – Principal 

• Donna Gallagher – Teacher (PTO Liaison) 

 

Meeting was called to order by president Densman at 6:01 pm.  Agenda items for 

the meeting included Reptile Ruckus, Treasurer’s Report, 2019-2020 PTO 

Executive Board Elections, and 2018-2019 Year in Review. 

 

Reptile Ruckus: 

Cristy Densman gave an update on Reptile Ruckus for events coordinator Megan 

Nichols.  The date of Reptile Ruckus is set for May 3rd.  Classrooms have begun 

collecting items for the auction and volunteer sign ups have gone out.  The price 

of admission is $5.00 for a wristband which includes carnival games.  Tickets for 

the inflatables, pony rides and face painting will be $1.00 per ticket.  Food 

vendors will also be present and take cash.   

 



Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer’s report was presented by Kristi Cobb including a review of budget to 

actual numbers.  Year-to-date reports were presented.  The PTO account is at 

Regions Bank; account number is on file.  Accounts will remain on file with the 

Treasurer.  

 

2019-2020 PTO Executive Board Elections: 

The following nominees were voted on for the 2019-2020 Longview PTO 

Executive Board.   

• President- Beth Dean 

• VP of Marketing- Camile Deppe 

• Treasurer- Amy Martin  

• VP of Volunteers- Christina Trahan 

• VP of Events- Megan Nichols 

• Membership Secretary- Kristi Cobb 

• Recording Secretary- Christine Johnson 

President Densman made a motion to approve the nominations.  Chasity Hill 

seconded; all in favor.  

 

2018-2019 Year in Review: 

President Cristy Densman gave a review of the PTO’s accomplishments for the 

2018-2019 school year.   

• School supply kits were ordered and distributed  

• Hosted Back to School Bash 

• Payed School Fees for those that participated in Invest 

• Hosted Kindergarten Tissue and Tears event 

• PTO bought student agendas for all students grades 4-5 

• Run the LVES school store (staff, buy goodies) 

• Provided Teacher Appreciation Lunches every other month 

• Provided volunteers to cut loot and redemption tickets 



• Fulfilled teacher wish lists ($1200 per grade level) 

• Hosted Family picnic 

• Hosted Trunk or Treat 

• Will host Reptile Ruckus 

• Paid for summer library hours 

• Replaced playground toys 

• Rented inflatable obstacle course for Field Day 

• Funded a location for 5th grade promotion 

• Purchased Back to School gifts for staff] 

• Organized multiple Spirit Nights 

• Bought 2 chromebook carts each full of 30 chromebooks and facilitated a 

donation from Atmos Energy for another whole cart. 

• Water bottle fillers (purchased last year) were installed in time for the start 

of school this year! 

• Worked hard to put a plan in place to fix the mud problem on the 

playground (work is in progress and should be ready for the new school 

year.) 

 

President Densman made a motion to adjourn at 6:30pm.  Seconded by Christine 

Johnson and all were in favor.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


